
Dear Commissioners: 
  
Thank you for deciding to return most of the Torrey Hills to District 1 at the public hearing on 
12/1/2021.  However, the new map #89404 (https://districtr.org/plan/89040?portal) still left 606 Torrey 
Hills residents in District 6 even though they are part of the Torrey Hills master association. These Torrey 
Hills 606 residents should also be included in District 1.  Please correct this error and return the WHOLE 
Torrey Hills community to District 1.   Please keep the original boundary between District 1 and District 6 
inside the Los Penasquitos canyon when you return the 606 residents back to District 1.   
  
Thank you for your consideration! 
  
Ken Kuang 
 


